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The Illinois Department of Commerce and Economic Opportunity administers the 
Illinois Energy Now (IEN) portfolio of programs that encourages implementing cost –
effective energy efficiency measures.  One such program of this IEN portfolio is the 
Public Sector Natural Gas Boiler Tune-Up Program (“Tune-Up Program”).  This 
program can be utilized by any public entity in the service territories of Northern Illinois. 
(Nicor, Peoples or North Shore) The program provides cash incentives to encourage 
owners of Natural Gas Boilers to invest in a Boiler Tune-Up conducted by a qualified 
contractor. 
 
Boiler tune-ups were completed across the district this past spring and we received 
$11,880.86 from Midwest Energy Efficiency Alliance for the Illinois Energy Now - Nicor 
Boiler Tune-Up Rebate Program.  
 


